
 
Andrea Livingstone sorts out the course 
 
On a warm Monday evening with an ocean breeze from the north, the waves rolled and 

ten swimmers leapt in to the sea at Little Kaiteriteri Beach.    

And with that the 2017 - 2018 Kaiteriteri Sea Swimming season commenced.  

  

The inaugural Kaiteriteri Sea Swim was enjoyed by everyone who turned up with some 

people swimming 1.6km and others 400m, distances that suit most enthusiasts. 

Bouys and boats were used as markers making it easy to stick together as a group. 

  

The aim of this group is to have friendly social swims with other like-minded 

swimmers with the goal to head out on "Adventure Swims" later in the season. 

The group are also building up to a three-race Sea Swim Series starting in late 

February, hosted inside Little Kaiteriteri Bay. 



New swimmers are welcome to come and take part in the weekly sessions, but do 

note it is an informal gathering (not a club) with no safety boats so you do need to be 

a confident swimmer. 

Check out Kaiteriteri Sea Swims on Facebook and join us at  Meetup.com 

  

Every Monday at 6pm sea swimmers will meet at Ryder Reserve in Little Kaiteriteri 

and swim one of two routes: 

a short course for people who can swim but want to build their fitness and confidence 

and a longer course for fitter and more adventurous swimmers. 

Come and join the fun!! 

 
 


